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Babs Vanelli here,  76 year old life long Portland resident.   Currently living  in NE 

Portland, Zip 97232 

I am writing to express my support of House Bill 3336. 

This Bill will require utilities to include grid enhancing technologies in their planning to 

allow existing 

transmission lines to function more efficiently.    These technologies are less 

expensive and 

 can be installed in a shorter period of time than new lines. 

 

Thank you to Rep. Gamba, Chief Sponsor of HB 3336, along with Reps. Helm, 

Walters and Wright 

and Senators Golden and Sollman. 

 

 


